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Comments: | have been rock climbing in national forest and national parks since 1994, and am writing to protest
the attempts to overturn 60 years of legal interpretation, and conclude, for the first time ever, that climbing
anchors are an installation that need to be governed by §4(c) of the Wilderness Act. This is unreasonable and
irrational. Of all the uses of our national parks and forest service land, climbing is by far the lowest in impact.
Climbing anchors such as bolts and pitons are difficult to see when you are on top of them. | have frequently
climbed right past them. Frankly, there are many better uses of federal time and money than this.



